
Council Memo

To City Council

Service Area Infrastructure, Development and Enterprise 

Services

Date Tuesday, February 28, 2023  

Subject Tracked Updates to Proposed Draft By-law 
(2023)-20764 

 

This memo is a follow-up to the staff report “Guelph Greener Homes Program 
Update” presented at the Committee of the Whole meeting on February 7th, 2023. 

It is intended to provide details regarding subsequent updates made to the draft 
by-law for the Guelph Greener Homes program. The updates reflect feedback from 
discussions at the Committee of the Whole meeting and further program 

development.  

Attachments 

Attachment-1 Tracked Updates Draft of By-law (2023)-20764
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